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December 8, 1993

Mr. Al Rector

Blackwood & Nichols Company
P. O. Box 1237

Durango, CO 81302

Re: NEBU #4 M-21-30N-

Dear Al:

As the enclosed copy of the 1993 Bradenhead Test on the referenced well indicates, the well was
not tested in 1993 because the Bradenhead valve could not be opened. According to our records,
the well was also not tested during the last scheduled test period in 1990. You are hereby
directed to complete the test prior to January 1, 1994.

Yours truly

Charles Gholson
Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector
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